
With the desire for continuous development and to ensure the highest 
quality of service, the Ambassador Cruise I will undergo scheduled 
maintenance and upgrades from September 8th, 2025 to September 
15th, 2025.


During this time, we kindly propose transferring existing bookings of our 
valued partners/ customers to�

� Ambassador Signature Cruise (Lan Ha Bay�
� Or other products of Ambassador Cruise 


For more information, please contact�

� Email: resa@ambassadorcruise.co�
� Hotline: 1900 3045 (Extension 4)


We sincerely thank you for your ongoing support and trust in Ambassador 
Cruises. We look forward to welcoming you back soon to create 
unforgettable moments together at this World Natural Heritage site!


Best regards, 
Ambassador Cruise Ha Long

AMBASSADOR CRUISE I PERFEORMS 
MAINTENANCE & UPGRADE

Dear valued partners & customers of Ambassador Cruise,


